
Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Stars of the Week 
For showing our Christian values and being a good role model! 

Bunnies =   Rhiddian Devlin 

Owls =   Ada Parker Gladwin 

Reception =   Imogen Driscoll 

Class 1 =    Aaria Sutcliffe 

Class 2 =   Hira Khalid 

Class 3 =  Xander Haugh 

Class 4 =   Ava Holmes 

Class 5 =  Emily Rose Wood 

Class 6 =   Isaac Kruszona 

 

Calder Pennine Stoodley 

Bunnies =   Layton Lofts 

Owls =   Greta Denno 

Reception =   Reggie Cunningham 

Class 1 =    Otis Roberts 

Class 2 =   Freddie Gilbert 

Class 3 =   Renny Harper Wilkinson 

Class 4 =   Elsie Aspinall 

Class 5 =  Chloe Houghton 

Class 6 =   Lydia Croft

GROW £1—we are now collecting in money if 

your child has already managed to Grow their £1. 

Some children and their parents will be holding 

stalls in the yard NEXT WEEK on Wednesday 

20th March from 3pm. If your child would like a 

stall please can a parent speak to their child’s 

class teacher. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Excellent attendance is really important. It supports 

children’s progress across the year, helps them 

learn new routines, ensures there are no gaps in 

their learning, maintains friendships and helps   

children thrive in school. That is why we aim for 

every child to have attendance above 96% to help 

them achieve in school. Each week the class with 

the highest attendance will win 15 minutes of special 

reward time.  

This week’s winners are 

CLASS 3 & 5 

R 99% 

1 99% 

2 97% 

3 100% 

4 96% 

5 100% 

6 97% 

Everyday Counts 

WORLD BOOK DAY—BEST DRESSED UP BEAR PRIZE WINNERS 

Bunnies = Edie & Layton, Owls = Paige, Reception = Annabella, Class 1 = Merle, Class 2 = Ollie,       

Class 3 = Georgina, Class 4 = Rose, Class 5 = Eliza, Class 6 = Ruby     Well Done Everyone! 



Year 4 Parents are invited to join 

their children next week for      

Collective  Worship at 9am on 

Wednesday 20th March. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

A huge well done to Esme, Luke & Dylan from 

Year 6 and Lucy from Year 2, the first children to 

return their grow a pound money—between them 

they raised a huge £96! 




